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AGENDA: October 13, 1999

Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

DEFER PROGRESS REPORT ON WATER RESOURCES MANAGEMENT

Members of the Board:

On September 28, 1999, your Board deferred a progress report on Water Resources Management. On
that date staff had not yet completed the background work necessary to provide another report. The
previous request for additional time was to gather information on well metering and conservation
ordinances and to communicate with County Counsel. At this time, staff has prepared a report and
gathered additional pertinent background information. Staff would like an additional week to coordinate
comments and fine tune the contents of the report before bringing it to your Board.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board defer the progress report on Water Resources
Management until October 26, 1999.

Sincerely, RECOMMENDED
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ALVIND.J SUSAN A. MAURIELLO
Planning Director County Administrative Officer
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